
June 2022 

Chag Shavuot Sameach 



Mazel Tov to Frank and Evelyn Charles,  

On being the very worthy recipients of this year’s 

Rabin Award for their years of tireless service to 

Israel and the Queensland Jewish Community. 

Well Deserved!



 

Edith Dindas 

Dina Guralnik 

Devora Jaffe 

Danya Pierce 
 

We’re so happy to have you join us! 



 
To our dear friend and WIZO member, 

Barbara Singer,  

and family,  

we send heartfelt condolences  

on the recent passing  

of her beloved husband  

Melvin Singer ז'ל 

To all we wish, “Long Life”. 
Hamakom y'nachem etchem b'toch sh'ar  

availai tziyon ve yerushalayim 



 



‘WIZO –Be a Believer’

 
Last weekend WIZO Australia held their 26th WIZO 
Australia Triennial Conference - ‘WIZO – Be a Believer’, 
with a gala dinner event on Saturday night, followed by the 
conference on Sunday.  

The event was an unbridled success, the perfect weekend spent 
among sisters and friends celebrating the amazing work we do at 
WIZO. 

Duly celebrated was Paulette Cherny OAM, our outgoing President 
for the last 6 years. Paulette addressed the gala dinner crowd 
sharing her wisdom and enthusiasm and leaving us as inspired as 
ever. 

The conference was a day of impassioned discussion, future 
planning and coming together to commit once again, to our WIZO 
ethos. 

We would like to congratulate outgoing WIZO Australia President, 
Paulette Cherny OAM, and welcome incoming President from 
NSW, Michelle Spiro. 

 


